
From: Laurence Eckman [mailto:leckmanrn@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 3:21 PM 
To: Anderson, Susan 
Subject: Pembina Proposal 

Hi Susan, 

I wanted to contact you to voice my opposition to the proposed Pembina propane export terminal. From my reading I 
understand that this proposal would roll back environmental standards which would result in over 10,000 tons of CO2 
released into the air that I breathe. Additionally I have serious concerns about the fracking process which is used to acquire 
this gas. Finally the risk of an explosion would seriously affect Portland, the waters that surround us, the air that we 
breathe and the animals, plants and humans that live here. 

I am asking you to deny this proposal and send these folks elsewhere. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Larry Eckman 

Laurence Eckman PMHNP-BC, LCSW 

2311 East Burnside Street #100 
Portland, OR. 97214 

503-492-2200 

http://www.larryeckman.com 


